
Honorable Mike Thompson 
Chair, Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 
Kansas Capitol, Room 144 South 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
 Re:  Written OPPOSITION to SB135 
 
Dear Chairman Thompson and Committee: 
 
 As a resident of Louisburg, I opposed bringing medical marijuana to Kansas.  This is a guise and a 
gateway for legalizing this dangerous substance that is tied to the foreign cartels. 
 
 Kansas residents have full availability to all necessary and safe medications through their doctor 
that will fully cover the medical assistance necessary for their medical situation.   
  
 As an herbal/elderberry grower I am fully aware of the proposed fees, licensing and government 
oversight required by this bill.  However, we all know that the cartels are noncompliant of all legal 
authority creating a very dangerous situation for unsuspecting marijuana users.  
 
 Thank you for voting NO on this disastrous bill.  
 

Respectfully,  
Debbie Mize 
Kansans for Health Freedom 
Louisburg, Kansas 
 
 


